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CITY OF LEWISTON, MAINE

OFFICE
SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CITY BUILDING

A. A. WOODWORTH
SUPERINTENDENT
MISS RUTH M. ASHTON

SECRETARY

Hon,. Louls P. Gagne
Mayor of the City of Lewilston
Lewlston, Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

Mr. Robinson, general host chairman of the
Western Maine Music Festival, has asked me to extend
to you, as mayor of our city, a cordial invitation
to a place in the reviewing stand to witness the
parade of the various school organizations.

‘ The place will be the balcony of the DeWitt Hotel;
and the time will be Ssturday, May 17th at 2 P,M,

We hhpe that we may be honored by your presence,

Sincerely,

UL Vit

A.A.Woodworth
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